Weekly Newsletter Monday 8th January



Together we build understanding

Welcome back!

We hope you have had a restful break. School reopens to children on Tuesday 9th January.

Developing Independence

Key Stage Two children need to say goodbye to parents and carers in the playground and walk independently to their classroom doors. Senior Leaders are on duty on the playground and class teachers are at the doors. This is an important part of them developing independence.

We encourage children in Year 2 to start to do the same over the next few weeks and leave their parents or carers at the gazebo and walk to the door themselves.

Thank you for your support with this.



Tuesday 9th January Wed 17th & Thurs 18th January Wednesday 24th January Thursday 25th January Friday 16th February Thursday 28th March Return to school SCARF workshops in school for each class Netball Match @ Philips High School Basketball Tournament School closes for Half Term School closes for Easter break

Contact details

It's really important that we are advised of any change of address, telephone number or email address, so that we can update our systems. Our communication channels such as Parent Hub and Seesaw rely on this information being correct. Please email the office with any changes. Thank you!

Thank you for supporting our Christmas Markets

Thank you to our wonderful school community for supporting our Christmas Markets. They were our most successful to date!

We are delighted to announce that the markets and the other Christmas Stalls raised £1887 in total!

"At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child's success is the positive involvement of parents."

Jane D. Hull

School Payments

Please ensure payments for school meals and out of school club fees are up to date on Parent Pay. Emails reminders are sent and services may be withdrawn if payments are overdue for more than 2 weeks.



Be kind, for everyone you meet is fighting a battle you know nothing about.

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Please let us know if you child is going to be absent from school. Please phone the school office by 8.30am, or email in for each day your child is absent. Last term we wasted several hours of admin and leadership time chasing up families that had not informed school their child wasn't going to be in school.

(we appreciate on occasions emergency situations occur)

If your child is not in school because they are ill or have an appointment, please just let us know.

Thank you for your support with this

Warm Coats, Hats & Gloves

Please ensure your child has a warm coat with a hood for the cold weather. Please ensure that they have a hat and gloves with them as the children play outside when it is cold. All items need to be labelled. It helps staff to locate items quickly, and not to waste learning time.





PARKING

Please park responsibly. We have had reports from residents of their drives being blocked.

Please be considerate!